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December 2024 

 

Autumn Term Report 

Dear Families, 

Your child’s Academic Report for this term is included with this letter and contains their current ‘working at 

grade’ and ‘predicted final grade’. It has been wonderful to see how hard many of our pupils have been 

working and I am delighted to be able to share an update on their progress.    

Please discuss this report with your child; celebrating their successes, giving praise where it is due and 

offering support where there is room for improvement.  

 
More information about each area of the report can be found on the back of the report itself. If you have 
any queries about the report or your child’s progress, please use the email addresses listed below to contact 
their Head of House.  
 
 

 
 
Yours Sincerely,  

 
 

Miss Hannah Tennet 

Assistant Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Aidan Bede Cuthbert Hilda Clitherow Columba  
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